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VOLUNTARY BLOOD DONATION 

18.08.2023 

In the 3rd round of voluntary blood donation camp organized by NSS PUC Unit on 18th August 2023 for the academic 

session 2023-2024, another 171 units of blood (108 males, 63 females) were donated. The blood donation camp was 

organized to commemorate the 65th Foundation Day of the college and was primarily for the 3rd Semester students of 

the Arts and Science departments. During the current academic session, 436 units of blood have already been donated 

so far by NSS Volunteers of PUC Unit.  
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